DEC 0 5 2024

CITY CLERK

From:

Chris Garner

To:

Azar, George; DeBaun, Curtis; Boland, Tammy; Hinton, Kandace; Thompson, Amanda; Loudermilk, Cheryl;

Nation, Todd; Chalos, James; Dinkel, Anthony

Cc: Subject: Wetnight, Larry; Edwards, Michelle
EXTERNAL -ITAB Board Resignation

Subject Date:

Thursday, December 5, 2024 2:14:21 PM

External Email. - Think Before You Click

--Help Desk

Hello All,

I am writing to inform you of my intent to resign as President of the Information Technology Advisory Board at the conclusion of the December 9th meeting. I will be working for the City of Terre Haute in the Information Technology Department as Website Administrator starting in January.

I appreciate the opportunity to have served the citizens of Terre Haute and City Council for such a long tenure.

Truly,

Chris Garner 812-841-7018 cgarner812@gmail.com